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STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24891

The purpose of this bill is to enhance the use and functionality of the state's PrescriptionMonitoring Program
("PMP") database. Specifically, this bill allows medical and pharmacy students to access the PMP as a
delegate of a supervising practitioner or pharmacist; limits the Board of Pharmacy's recordkeeping of PMP
data to five (5) years; and requires one-time pharmacist registration for free PMP access in a manner similar
to what is required for prescribers.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will have no fiscal impact to the General Fund or the Board of Pharmacy's dedicated fund.
It has no fiscal impact because the costs of operationalizing the requirements are covered under the Board
of Pharmacy's existing Prescription Monitoring Program licensing agreement.

Contact:
Alex Adams
Board of Pharmacy
(208) 334-2356

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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